
Exhibit 
Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation 

FCC File No. 0462-EX-ST-2023 
Page 1 of 1 

 
 

Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority (STA) 
 

 Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation (NGSC) requests a 60-day extension of Special 
Temporary Authority (STA) call sign WU9XHC, FCC File No. 1172-EX-ST-2022, due to 
extension of the NG-18 mission.  Extension of the berthed phase of NG-18 was requested by 
NASA to provide additional time for cargo logistics and potentially to perform a reboost late in 
the mission timeline after Soyuz 68S departs the ISS.  NASA contact is Catherine C. Sham (JSC-
EV811), catherine.c.sham [at] nasa.gov. 


